

Bishop Aldhelm's **CE Primary School**

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Poole Food Bank Donations

Dear Parents/Carers

The school council have been considering other ways we can help our chosen charity of the year.

They have been busy designing posters to advertise what urgent foods the Poole food banks need in donations.

We would like to invite you to make any donations you can with food items over the next term and will advertise on the posters outside school which items are in most need.

We will have a food box placed in the school office entrance for you to leave your donations whenever you can. Please note this will be available after the Easter break.

The school council will then organise getting these donations to the local food banks each time the box is full.

Thank you for your support and donations throughout the year.

Kind regards,

Mrs Light and the School Councillors











